
  

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/789                                                                               02/12/2024 

  

To,  

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Regarding members Inputs on review of conditional exemptions or 

concessional BCD rates for imports 

  

We wish to inform you that Department of Chemicals and Petrochemicals Ministry of 

Chemicals & Fertilizers is reviewing customs duty exemptions that are due to expire 

on 31st March 2025 or 30th September 2025. 

These exemptions include those issued under Notification No. 50/2017-Customs and 

other standalone exemption notifications. 

The review aims to determine whether these exemptions should continue beyond their 

current expiration dates. 

Relevant members benefitting from these exemptions, are required to submit their 

inputs.  

If any member believes that an exemption should be extended, they must provide a 

detailed justification as per below format to bharti@plexconcil.org; 

anirudha@plexconcil.org by today evening.  

Domestic production (current levels of production for the product in question). 
Existing production capacity. 
Planned investments (to demonstrate future growth or dependency on imported 
goods). Click here to find Annexure. 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:anirudha@plexconcil.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Ln1Tq_eHaXi839Q-tUh7nBOQArHIdlb/view?usp=sharing


  
  

  

  

  
  
  
  
 

 
Kindly treat this very urgent.  
  
  
Best regards,  
  
Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director  
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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